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Diary Dates                              

June 

10th & 11th Y6 trip to Carnyorth                  

14th  Cornwall Cricket day: KS2                   

w/c 14th  After-school sports clubs start   

16th  Y5 trip to Kerdroya, Bodmin Moor 

July 

w/c 5th Y6 transition to Wadebridge  

  School week                            

22nd  LAST DAY of Summer Term 2   

  early finish 1.30—1.45pm                  

23rd  Inset day 

New drop-off & collection times 

Please ensure you are adhering to the new drop-off and collection times this term. All classes will 

start their learning at 9.00 prompt and children must be in and settled before that. Thank you. 

Surname starting with A - F:  08:35 – 08.40    15:10 - 15:15 

Surname starting with G - P: 08:40 - 08:45    15:15 - 15:20  

Surname starting with Q - Z: 08:45 - 08:50    15:20 - 15:25 

Welcome back! 

Welcome to the second half of our Summer Term and we hope you all enjoyed the beautiful       

sunshine over the Half Term holiday week. We are looking forward to making the most of the nice 

weather this term with some trips and lots of outdoor activities and sport — Oystercatcher class 

have gone to Trevisker Garden Centre today to take part in a marine conservation art workshop 

with Rob from Beach Guardian. 

Please ensure that children come to school this term with sun hats and waterproof coats and that 

sun-cream is applied if necessary. 

Due to staff being away at Carnyorth later this week, this page covers reminders for this week and 

then next Friday’s newsletter will list the certificate winners from this Friday and next. 

Carnival time! 
This week Lapwing class have started off their Rio de Vida topic with a rainbow of colourful head 

dresses and a sunny carnival atmosphere! 

After-school clubs and KS2 Cricket day 

A reminder that after-school clubs start on Monday and Wednesday next week. Children booked in to attend a 

club can come to school on the relevant days in their PE kits and parents should collect them at 4.30pm from 

the gate by Year 6 (maintaining social distancing & masks please). On Monday 14th, Oystercatcher, Cormorant 

& Curlew classes will be taking part in a cricket day so those children should wear PE kit on Monday. 


